
Safeguarding Policy – children’s version. 
 

 

 

How do adults keep you safe at school? 

 

All of the adults at Cheadle Catholic Junior School work hard to keep you safe, ensure 

you feel happy and help you to do your best. We respect all children and help to protect 

your rights. It is important that you are safe and feel safe at home, as well as at 

school. We want our children to know where to get help if they are worried or unhappy 

about something.  

 

 

What should you do?  

 

If you are worried about something at home or school, or think something is not right, 

you can speak to any adult at school. Remember, it’s good to talk. Even if you think your 

worry is little, you can talk to an adult about it.  

Our teachers who are responsible for safeguarding and keeping children safe are called 

Designated Safeguarding Leaders. At Cheadle Catholic Junior School these are:   

Mrs Fender,  Mr Sheehan, Mrs Bird , Mrs Warwick 

 

  

What we will do 

We will teach you how to recognise risks in different situations, and how to protect 

yourselves and stay safe.  

We will make school a safe place for you to learn in. 

We will make sure you know where to get help if you are worried or unhappy about 

something. 

Need to talk? You can talk to ANY adult in school if you need to, they will ALWAYS 

be there for you - just tell them! 

 

Remember, you can also talk to ChildLine: www.childline.org.uk 
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